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4th February 2025 

Dear parent/carer, 

Our wonderful PTA have organised a Valentine’s disco for 
the children on Thursday 13th February. Please support 
this event as it is helping to fundraise for our playground 
developments. 
 
Just like the Monster Mayhem disco, the KS1 disco will be 
straight after school (from 3:15pm until 4:30pm) and KS2 
from 5pm until 6:30pm. Children may come in their own 
clothes for the disco throughout the day. 
 
For those children who may find the loud music 
overwhelming, the first 15 – 20 minutes of each disco will 
be sensory friendly and there will be a chill out space 
throughout the disco. 
 
If your child would like to attend this event, please book 
on ParentPay at a cost of £3.50 which will include entry to 
the disco with lots of music, games and prizes plus a snack 
bag with a drink. Hot and cold drinks can be purchased on 
the day but this will be a cash only system. Please can you 
make any bookings by 12 noon on 11th February so the 

PTA are able to purchase what they need. Unfortunately, if your child does not have a ticket, we will not 
be able to add them on the day. 
 
Please let us know of any dietary requirements via ParentPay when you are making your booking. 
Additional refreshments and snacks will be available to purchase.  
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KS1 children should be collected in the usual way from their classrooms and brought through to the 
front entrance where they will be signed in. KS2 children may go home and return later. Children will 
need to be accompanied by a responsible adult who will stay for the duration of the disco to supervise 
the children in their care. A parent/carer may choose to accompany up to 4 children.  Staff will be 
present, but they will be responsible for health and safety as well as safeguarding. 
 
If your child is in Robins after school but would like to attend, this can be accommodated.  Please 
purchase a ticket and communicate with the Robins team on the usual Robins email address. 

 
With kindest regards, 
 

Jayne Narraway 

 

Headteacher 
 
 


